
            5265 269th Avenue NE, Isanti, MN 55040 763-444-6668 

 

Date: 4/24/23 

Property Owner:  Jeff Peterson 

Property Address: 9139 170th Street N, Hugo MN  
Phone: 651-788-2052 
 
The following results were determined after conducting a “Compliance Inspection” of the property 
referenced above.  Based on what we were able to observe and on our experience with on-site 
wastewater technology, we submit this Onsite Sewage Treatment System Inspection Report based on 
the present condition of the site and of the on-site sewage disposal system. MJL Contracting has not 
been retained to warrant, guarantee, or certify the proper functioning of the system, as well as the 
inability of our company to supervise or monitor the use or maintenance of the system this report shall 
not be construed as a warranty by our company that the system will function properly for any particular 
buyer.    MJL Contracting hereby DISCLAIMS ANY WARRANTY, expressed or implied, arising from this 
report.  We are also not ascertaining any affect the system is having on the groundwater. 
 
The system referenced above was built in 1998 per homeowner records and consist of 3-1000 gallon 
septic tanks to a mound system.   The septic tank was pumped, a solid bottom was confirmed.  There 
was 42.5” of liquid to the outlet of the septic tank no apparent leakage could be detected from the 
septic tank. 
No problems had been indicated, a boring was conducted near the drain field (see map) and vertical 
separation below the bed was found to be greater than 3 feet per MPCA rules. 
A well exist on or near the property.  
Based on this information our inspection indicates that this system is “IN COMPLIANCE” with the MPCA 
rules. 
 
Certification of this system does not warranty future use beyond the date of the inspection. Any system, 
old or new, can be hydraulically overloaded because of the following: 
More people moving into the house than were previously occupying the house improper maintenance 
and/or heavy usage, Tree roots may hamper the efficiency of the drain field or the system can fail due to 
old age. 
MJL Contracting recommends that a septic system tank be pumped every (2) two years and if your 
access  cover on your tank(s) are not to grade, we highly recommend you bring up to grade with a 
manhole extension as required by some counties.  If required, it is your responsibility to provide the 
proper authority a copy of this report.   
 
Please call if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Danielle Lang 
 


